
PCN CALENDAR 2025 
 
SUN JULY 13 
8:00 Adult Bible study 
9:00 Coffee-making training 
10:00 Worship service   
 
MON  JULY 14 
9:00 Sermon talk-back   
6:30 Fellowship Team 
 
TUE JULY 15 
6:00 Beginner Music Theory class 
 
WED  JULY 16 
7:15 Men’s Bible Study   
6:00 Session  
 
THU  JULY 17 
6:30 Choir rehearsal 
 
FRI     JULY 18 
 
SAT JULY 19 
10:30 Greatest Controversies of Early Christianity   
 
SUN JULY 20 
8:00 Adult Bible study 
9:00 Coffee-making training 
10:00 Worship service   
11:00 Congregational meeting 
11:15 Smith family farewell 
 

Deacons on Duty this week are Alan Dunham 897-8886 and 

Walt Searway 847-2921. Please call with care and 
compassion concerns.  Transportation deacon: Alan 
Dunham 897-8886. 

 
 

 
 
 

 
CONTINUE TO GIVE ONLINE. If you are not able to join us 
for in-person services, there are ways to contribute your 
tithes and offerings. To connect with our online giving page, 
here is the link: http://www.pcnovato.org/give/make-a-
donation-online.html. You may also mail your check to the 
church or drop it off in the mail slot. Thank you! 
 

 
 
 
 

UPDATE 

*Looking Ahead* 

July 20  Smith family farewell 
July 20  Congregational meeting 

Aug 3  Adam’s last day        

Aug 21  First day of school (sorry, kids!) 

                 

 
CONGREGATIONAL MEETING On July 20th we will be 
having a brief, five-minute congregational meeting 
immediately after worship for the purpose of electing the 
Nominating Committee and for the dissolution of the call 
between Pastor Adam and PCN.  
 

 
Following the congregational meeting on July 20 we will have 
a wonderful yet bittersweet send-off celebration with the 
Smith family. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED If you would like to help with the 
farewell for Pastor Adam and his family, volunteers are 
needed to help set up the morning of Sat., July 19 at 10 a.m. 
and Sunday morning, starting at 9 a.m. We also need help 
with clean-up after the event. Please contact Tonya Church 
at tonya.church@comcast.net if you’re available to help. 

 
A REQUEST Please do not drop donations off in the office 
unless you have run them by Tammi (with the exception of 
requested donations such as clothes for the All Dressed Up 
Ministry, etc.). We appreciate your generosity but often don’t 
need or have no place to put the donation. Thank you! 
 
OUT OF OFFICE Our Finance Secretary, Suzanne Schmidt, 
will be out of the office until July 22. If you have any finance-
related questions, please contact Brad Praun. 
 
2025 PRESBYTERIAN YOUTH TRIENNIUM Our pastor and 
six of our high-school youth will be traveling with the 
Presbytery of the Redwoods Delegation to attend the 2025 
Presbyterian Youth Triennium from July 28-31. This national 
conference that meets every three years is a formational 
event that brings youth together from around the world to 
build up the Church in worship, fellowship, intentional 
community, and fun. Due to the generosity of PCN, we have 
been able to cover the cost of our whole team to participate in 
this event. Also, be sure to join us in worship on August 3rd 
when the team share about their trip! 
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FELLOWSHIP 
 

PRAYERS FOR TRIENNIUM TRAVELERS Sign up to pray 
for one or more of our youth going on the 2025 Presbyterian 
Youth Triennium trip July 28-31. There will be a sign-up 
board on the patio after worship today and July 27. There is 
power in prayer and yours are needed! See you on the patio! 
 
COFFEE SERVICE We are asking all congregants (who are 
able!) to help with making coffee on Sundays. Sign up for 
dates! We have new, simple coffee makers.  
 
HEARING AID A hearing aid was turned in to the office. 
Please see Tammi if you think it’s yours. 
 
BEGINNER MUSIC THEORY CLASS with Art Maramba, 
PCN Music Ministry Director. Do you want to learn how to 
read music? Please join us this summer for a beginner-
friendly Zoom class on Tuesdays from 6 to 7 p.m. Questions, 
contact Art at musicdirector@pcnovato.org.  
The link to join is: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89185270550 
Meeting ID: 834 7646 8167   Passcode: pcnovato 
 

 
 
 

ADULT EDUCATION CLASS PCN Elder Walt Campbell is 
leading a new Great Courses video lecture series via Zoom 
on "Greatest Controversies of Early Christianity", on 
Saturdays from 10:30 a.m. until noon. To participate, contact 
Walt at walterleecampbell@gmail.com or call 415.497.5157. 
 
MEN’S BIBLE STUDY Come join us for study and fellowship.  
We meet every Wednesday at 7:15 a.m. via Zoom.  All men 
are welcome. To be added to the Zoom contact list, call Walt 
Campbell at 415.497.5157 
 
SUNDAY ADULT BIBLE STUDY All signs point to Jesus! 
Come join us on Zoom Sundays from 8 to 9 a.m. The 
summer study is about risk-takers – Noah, Joshua, Rehab, 
David, John the Baptist and Stephen. Contact Larry 
Dacquisto at larrydacquisto@gmail.com with questions.  
The link to join is: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82970812537?pwd=eGZESUo3dz
Q4NXh3WFFNT3AvQmpDdz09 
Meeting ID: 829 7081 2537    Password: pcnovato 
 
WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY is on summer break and will 
resume meeting September 11, when we’ll continue our 
study of Joshua, followed by a new N.T. Wright study book 
on Mark later in the year. WBS will meet Thursdays from 10-
11:30 a.m. If you have questions, contact Karen Carlson at  
415.382.9616, Margaret Franz-Costello at 415.806.8849, or  
Melodie Baird at 650.504.8769. 
 
 
 
 
 

MISSION 

 

Children’s Ministries 

 
Follow us on YouTube, Facebook and Instagram at 

“PCNKidsNovato” to stay up to date with what we are doing! 
For more information, contact Sydney Fletcher at 

children@pcnovato.org 
 

Youth Corner 

 
We have launched our summer schedule! For program 
information and to volunteer contact Sally Carbonaro at 
youth@pcnovato.org or call (650) 799-4691. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

The Mission Team Thanks You! 
 

A HUGE thank you to everyone who 
participated in the Buckaroo Breakfast! 

 

It was a big success thanks to all of you! 
We will have numbers soon and will let you know 
how much we raised for the NMCS Food Bank. 
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